
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Well we’ve reached the last week of camp - but what an incredible summer it 

has been!! Camp Q is special in the way it brings our campers together. And 

while it is the end of another summer at camp, the memories and friendships 

that have been made will last forever! See you next summer! 

 

REMEMBER to check us out 

on Facebook! 

Search: 

Friends of Camp Quinebaug 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

This is their last summer – we’ll 
miss you guys! See you next year 

during Alumni week! 

How lucky I am 

to have 

something that 

makes saying 

goodbye so 

hard. 

Don’t forget, this Friday is 

Family Day – see you 

there! DVD’s will be on 

sale for $5 each (proceeds 

benefit Camp Q!) 


